SEVENOAKS DISTRICT COUNCIL
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2016/17
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF THE AUDIT
Notice is hereby given that, in accordance with the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 and Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, the Audit of Accounts for financial year 2016/17 has been concluded.

The Statement of Accounts and auditors’ report are open to inspection by any local government elector for the area, who may make a copy of them or take an extract from them, per Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014.

The documents are available for inspection at the Council Offices, Argyle Road, Sevenoaks, Kent, TN13 1HG on weekdays (excluding public holidays) between 9am and 4.45pm.

A copy of the Statement of Accounts may be obtained from the Head of Finance at the above address.  Alternatively it is available on the Council’s website at: 

http://www.sevenoaks.gov.uk/services/council-and-democracy/council-budgets-and-spending/annual-accounts
Adrian Rowbotham
Chief Finance Officer
Council Offices

Argyle Road

Sevenoaks District Council Kent

TN13 1HG

